Richmond County Amateur Radio Club
Website: http://www.k4rnc.org/

September, 2016
Suggestions and comments are always welcome!

ARRL September Contest CORRAL:
http://WWW.arrl.org/files/file/C0ntest%20Corral/2016/September%202016%20Corral.pdf

Upcoming DxExpeditions: http://www.ng3k.com/Misc/adxo.html
Saturday, 9/10/16 RCARC Meeting at the Library 09:30
Thursdays: RCARC Net & rag chew @ 8 PM - 146.955 88.5 tone

Richmond County Amateur Radio Club welcomes out two newest members. Max Kearns -
N4CGC and Erin Kearns - KJ4UTM who have completed their move to Rockingham and
joined our membership at the August meeting. Glad to have you aboard!

WA4VEC held a testing session at the Leath Library on 8/27/16. Congratulations to Billy
Inman who successfully passed the Technician Exam and received credit for Written
Element 2. Billy is now in the FCC database as KM4WIG. Way to go Billy!

The Richmond Country Amateur Radio Club website, www.kdrnc.org, has been updated
to include an Officers folder providing contacts via email or phone. Also added are folders
for Newsletters and Meeting Minutes on the main page and these items will be uploaded as
they are produced each month.

Upcoming DX September: Mongolia - JT/various, Faroe Islands - OY/various, Comoros -
D66D, Cocos (Keeling) - VK9C - Pitcairn / Mongolia/ Samoa/ Niue (All on Lotw)

Contacts:

Pres. Mark Dawkins — KJ4IKQ — kjd4ikg@gmail.com

Vice Pres. James Bullard — KC4ZIE — Jbullard@carolina.rr.com
Sec./Tres. Allan Brown — W4EAB — allanb1939@gmail.com




